
 

 

 

 

6th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Cockfosters and North Southgate United Synagogue – Tuesday 21st June 2022 

 

We have arranged a visit to the Cockfosters and North Southgate United Synagogue on Tuesday 21st 

June 2022. This will give the children the opportunity to see the various parts of a Synagogue that they 

learnt about in RE lessons and consolidate their learning from the Judaism topic. 

 

The children are to arrive at school at the normal time of 8:50am. We will be walking to the Synagogue and 

will be leaving school promptly at 9:15 am. We will be back at school by lunchtime so the children can have 

their usual choice of lunch at school. Please can you ensure that your child wears full school uniform on the 

day of the trip. 

 

If you are interested in attending as an adult volunteer, please specify on the tear- off slip below and we 

will confirm the available places as soon as all responses have been received.  In the event that we receive 

more than 10 offers of help, a ballot will be held with preference given to parents who have not previously 

attended a trip as a volunteer.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Pavlou and Mr Evaghoras 

 

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I understand that my child will be out of school on Tuesday 21st June 2022 and will be returning to school 

at approximately 12.00pm.  

 

I would not like to volunteer on this occasion.  

 

I would like to volunteer on this occasion.   

 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………Class …………………………………. Signed …………………………………… 

 

 


